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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

LKQ/Keystone Fuel Surcharge - Update 

Date published: July 21, 2022  

On June 22, MPI announced it was aware of potential daily fuel service delivery surcharges being 

charged by LKQ.  MPI has since been in communication with LKQ and they have committed to review 

billing options in Manitoba over the next month.  In the meantime, MPI recognizes there could be 

instances when the fuel surcharge cannot be avoided.  In alignment with MPI’s Shipping & Freight 

Charges estimating standard, repair shops can identify impacted parts with an explanation line and 

submit for approval. 

MPI will assess the outcome of this review and we will send another notice once our final position is 

determined. 

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-LKQ-Fuel-Surcharge.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/APP/pdf/ES-ShippingFreightCharges-Aug2021.pdf
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